Henderson County Board of Education:

The boy’s soccer team is playing in a soccer tournament in Hopkinsville, K'Y on
September 3-September 5,2010, We are playing our first game, Friday, September 3%,
and then 2 more games again on Saturday and a final game on Sunday afternoon.

I would like to formally request permission for the boy’s varsity soccer team to stay
overnight in Hopkmswlle onh Friday and Saturday night and return to Henderson Sunday,
September 5%,

Sincerely,

Benson D. Pryor, Head Coach
HCHS Boy’s Soccer

North Middle Sghool — Program, Specialist RTI
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